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To: Euzger, Heidi; Prince, Dave;   Volley, Stephen
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From: East 2 [mailto:east2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk] 
Sent: 07 October 2021 14:40
To: . @ .  Planning Appeals <PlanningAppeals@Barnet.gov.uk>
Subject: APP/N5090/W/21/3272187 33 Lyonsdown Road, Barnet, London 
Importance: High

** Warning External Email **
Good afternoon,

Please find attached an interested party representation received within the deadline but
only just received by myself today, please accept my apologies for the delay in
forwarding this. If you have any comments on the points raised please incorporate them
into your final comments due 19 Oct 2021.

Kind regards

Stephen
Stephen Wallis
Planning Casework
+East2@planninginspectorate.gov.uk,
( 0303 444 5264

P Please consider the environment.  Do you really need to print this email?

mailto:/O=EXCHANGELABS/OU=EXCHANGE ADMINISTRATIVE GROUP (FYDIBOHF23SPDLT)/CN=RECIPIENTS/CN=5918B961BF43457095806BD32DB220D1-PLANNING AP
mailto:Heidi.Euzger@barnet.gov.uk
mailto:Dave.Prince@barnet.gov.uk
mailto:Stephen.Volley@Barnet.gov.uk



